Hanters Lodge Abbets Road CENERFORD Glins GL 14 3BN

## Dear Ann

Now that Wendy and myself can think back over the events of recent weeks, we both felt the need to write to thank you and all at Winslow for the care, love and consideration given to Mum over the last seven years.

It is always difficult when you realise that a parent can no longer look after themselves and that they require 24 hour care and it is equally difficult to find the best place for this care. We are so grateful that our search brought us to Winslow House

On many occasions Mum let us know very forcefully how grateful she was to so many members of staff for the care friendship and dignity given to her, especially in the last months of her life

It meant so much, not only to her, but also to Wendy and myself and it is difficult to adequately express our gratitude to yourself, Jean, Liz and ALL the staff. The presence of you, yourself, and the three girls at the funeral somehow signifies the standards of care and we will always remember what Winslow is about

Our thanks to everyone

Mike and Wendy Firth